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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Working with our school caterers Cucina, we are hoping to re-introduce hot school dinners after the 

half-term.  In order to plan for this, we would be grateful if you complete our online survey, link 

below: 

 

School Hot Dinner Survey 

 

This will enable us to know how many dinners will be taken each day and the best way to organise 

this with the space and staffing we have available.  We also wish to ensure we can introduce hot 

school dinners whilst maintaining all our COVID-19 health and safety regulations.  The answers to 

our survey will be extremely useful in this planning, please could you complete the survey by 

Friday 16th October, you will need to complete one survey form for each child you have in school. 

 

Attached is a copy of a sample menu, please be aware that this is not the final menu and there will 

be changes to this as we are waiting for Cucina to finalise their plans.  However please use this as a 

guide when completing the survey. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs H. West 

Headteacher  
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